
1. Create a bulletin board to be a visual record of the on-going success of 
the charity drive. See the idea “Thanksgiving Express” for all the 
details. 

2. Add a box car to the train every time 50 items are donated (or 
whatever other number is decided). 

3. Create box cars out of posterboard for the video presentation to the 
Superintendent. See the idea Box Car Messages Presentation for 
the details. 

4. Use the posters provided or create your own to display throughout the 
school building to promote Superintendent Appreciation Day and 
participation in the charity drive.

5. Participate in the making of the Box Car Messages Presentation 
video to honor the Superintendent.







Paparazzi

Create a bulletin board with train tracks, a train engine and multiple train cars cut 
out of construction paper. Label each car with the number “50” or whatever 
number is decided upon as a visual marker of items brought in. Example: every 
time 50 food items are donated, add a train car to the train.
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Creative
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With the school coordinator, decide a good place to store the items brought in by the 
student body. At the end of every school day, count the number of items and report the 
number to the Creative Crew so they can add a train car to the train.

Another option: To create competition within the grades, create a train for each grade 
level on the same bulletin board. Add the train cars to the trains to show the progress 
of the competition and the grade level in the lead.

Take photos of the bulletin board throughout the drive as the train(s) grow 
longer.  At the end of the drive, take a finished photo for the Superintendent as 
a keepsake.

Action 


